Dear Date

Our school's goal is to . My personal contribution to this goal is to deliver a quality music education program that helps keep our students engaged in learning and motivated to attend school through cross-curricular lesson delivery.

Treasure State Orff (TSO) offers high-quality workshops specifically targeted to improving my delivery of music education to our students, with exceptional clinicians from around the country and Canada.

While professional development offered by our district is valuable, the opportunity to see national and international music presenters is important for a global perspective of the research-based strategies and kid-tested materials available. Attending the workshops is an opportunity I have to receive a high level of professional development as an elementary music educator. Additionally, the presence of other state music educators offers the unique opportunity to collaborate with and learn from other educators in my discipline.

I request your financial support to attend TSO workshops this year. The cost is \$90 by September 16 (\$100 after September 16th) for three Saturday workshops. I am financing my own travel costs in order to attend.

Thank you for your continued support of a quality education for our students.